MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
August 15, 2022

Memorandum of Understanding between the
Auburn CUSD 10 and the Auburn Education Association

This MQU is an agreement between to the Auburn CUSD 10 and the Auburn Education
Association to increase FY 2023 and the FY 2024 percentage increase over the prior year a total
of 1% over the bargaining contract:

FY 2023 Bargaining Contract 3.80% increase
Adjustment 4.80% increase
FY 2024 Bargaining Contract 3.80% increase
Adjustment 4.80% increase

This is a total percentage increase over the prior year’s salary schedule and does not change or
adjust any interpretation of step or advancement increases on the salary schedule.

This MOU impacts no other compensation, language or benefits. Duties directly tied to the
base salary are to be adjusted accordingly as articulated in the contract.
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John Megginson : Date
School Board President

Sandy Jones ot Date
Auburn Education Association President



